
9.12.2016 

                                                   Topaz News                        

 

 The Final Week 

Tuesday - Performance 9.45  with 

refreshments afterwards (finish 11ish) 

Christmas lunch      with Christmas 

jumpers  

We are not involed in the sport afternoon outside 

(too much for one day!!) 

Friends of AHPS Disco 5-6pm    

Thursday – class party (bring a party plate)  

Friday – Coffee morning. We will sing at 9.15 

Learning 

 

The North Pole role play is open. We have linked this to 

our writing learning with map making so that Santa can 

find us all on Christmas Eve! Lots of us have also 

written letters and lists. 

We have had an elf visitor called Ed. He has been 

leaving us lots of problems to solve especially with our 

numbers. 

He also left us a recipe for elf treats which we made 

and will sell tonight at the fair. We had a big discussion 

about treats. We talked about the healthy things that 

you need to have as well as treats. We know lots about 

healthy foods! 

 

 Topaz performance 

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 

morning. Feel free to bring Gran and Gramp or 

whoever you want. We aim to have a relaxed and 

enjoyable morning celebrating your child’s first 

Christmas in school. When we come to the hall I 

will give you an opportunity to move around so 

that you get a good view of your child. We like to 

have refreshments after so that the children also 

spend some time with you before they come back 

to get changed. Donations will be spent on the 

classroom 

                                

Winter Fair           

Come along to support our class stall at the winter fair 

tonight (9.12.2016) 

We will be selling candle holders decorated by the children 

for £3 each. They are named so that you can have the 

very one made by your child. If you can’t make it, you can 

send the money in and I will send it home. 

There will be other things available and all proceeds come 

straight to the class. They will then have a discussion 

about how we should spend it as part of our economic 

awareness learning. 


